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October 21, 2013
TO: Curriculum Committee
FROM: Phil Martinez
RE: SLD244/ES244

Committee Members,

I approve the request by James Florendo, the instructor of Native American Storytelling, SLD 244, to have the course number restored to its original number, ES 244. 
The Instructor has not approved of the change in the course from an Ethnic Studies course to a Student Leadership Development course.
Ethnic Studies 244 remains in the College Catalog for 2013-14. Student Leadership Development 244 is not in the current catalog.
I have been in communication with Associate Dean Barbara Delansky on this issue. While I do not speak for her, I believe this change has her approval.
Thank you,
Phil Martinez
Interim Dean
Social Science Division

